
 

 
 

 

 

 

Committee Public Hearing 
 

 

Bloomfield Schools Federal Programs will have a Johnson 

O’Malley Program Public Hearing on Monday, October 14, 

2019.  The meeting will begin at 4:30 p.m. in the Bloomfield 

Schools Administration Building.  This meeting is to 

nominate and vote a new Indian Education Committee 

member. 

 

If you are the parent of a student in Bloomfield Schools, you 

are encouraged and welcome to attend this meeting in the 

board room in the Administration building at 325 North 
Bergin Lane, Bloomfield. 

 

*Refreshments will be served.* 
 

If you would like more information, please call: 

Federal Programs - Bloomfield School District 
505-632-4312  
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